
 
 

 

 

 

 

Calhoun County Sheriff’s Office 

Keeping You Safe 

 

TEEN DRIVER SAFETY WEEK 

OCTOBER 19 -25, 2014 

 
Did you know that the most dangerous time  

of a teen driver’s life is the  

first 12 months  

of independent driving? 

 

Teens crash most often because they are inexperienced AND 

teens really do learn to drive from watching their parents. 

 

Oct 19-25 is Teen Driver Safety Week  

and I want to remind you parents  

to practice and enforce the  

“5 to Drive” to keep your teen drivers alive… 

 

1. No drinking & driving 

2. Buckle Up. Every Trip. Every Time.  Front Seat & Back. 

3. Put it Down.  1 Text or Call could wreck it all. 

4. Stop speeding before it stops you. 

5. No more than 1 passenger at a time. 

 

This is Sheriff Glenn Kimbrel, Keeping You and Your Family Safe. 

 

 


